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June 16, 2023 
 
 
Debris Tech 
923 Goodyear Blvd. 
Picayune, MS. 39466 
Attention: Brooks Wallace & Debra McCormick 
brooks@debristech.com; debra@debristech.com  
 
 
Subject:   19-IFB-015121-DAD Year One (1) Contract Renewal for Regional Prepositioned Debris 

Monitoring  
 
 
 
Please consider this as your official notice that the North Carolina Department of Public Safety would like 
to renew the above referenced contract for one (1) year, in accordance with the extension provision of the 
contract.  All provisions, terms and conditions of the contract shall govern this extension. The new contract 
statement of work term is August 1, 2023, through July 31, 2024.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this request, or need additional information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at tim.pendergrass@ncdps.gov or call me at 919-324-6473. 
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